MAKERERE

P. O. Box 7062 Kampala Uganda Cables: "MAKUNIKA" Website: www.mak.ac.ug



UNIVERSITY

Tel: (Gen) +256-414-542803 Fax: +256-414-541068 Email: vc@admin.mak.ac.ug

OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

Saturday, October 4, 2014

HAPPY EID AL-ADUHA

On behalf of the Makerere University Management and Staff, I take this opportunity to wish all our Muslim brothers, sisters and their families happy Eid al-Aduha celebrations.

As you are well aware, this celebration is a special thanksgiving to God for supplying a ram to Prophet Abraham so that he would not sacrifice his son, Ishmael, as an act of submission to God's command. As you commemorate these crucial events in the Muslim faith, I urge you to remember that the holy sacrifices you make symbolize your willingness to sacrifice the very best for the Almighty Allah.

I pray that Allah guides you in living a purpose-driven life as you fulfill His mission for you every day, through your work at Makerere University, your relations with other people and your goals. May He listen to all your prayers and grant the genuine desires of your heart.

May Allah who knows the plans He has for each and every one of us, bless your mission on earth; as *We build for the Future*

Happy Eid al-Aduha.

Yours Sincerely,

Bolima

Professor John Ddumba-Ssentamu

Vice Chancellor